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I oppose this bill.  It is just a different way to get ranked choice voting.  It is a sneaky 

way of getting people to vote for someone they really do not want.  There is nothing 

wrong with the way our ballots are set up.  Stop trying to take away the voice of the 

people of Oregon.  We have been disenfranchised enough! 


